AFRICAN DEVELOPMENT BANK GROUP

Ref: OSUS/LET/SM/01/2010/004
Date: 2 0 JAN 2010

Mrs. Monique Barbut

Chief Executive Officer and Chairperson
Global Environmental Facility

1818 H Street, NW, MSN G6-602
Washington, DC 20433

USA

Ph: + 1 202-473-0508

Fax: +1 202-522-3240

SUBJECT: New Global Environmental Facility (GEF) Coordinator

Dear Mrs. Barbut,
We are pleased to inform you that the new Coordinator of the Global Environmental
Facility is Mr. Anthony Nyong, Head of the Gender, Climate change & Sustainable
Development Unit.

We would therefore kindly request that official communications are addressed directly
to Mr. Nyong (a.nyong@afdb.org).

| wish to thank you in advance for your continuous support and ask you to accept
Madame, the assurances of my high consideration.

Yours Sincerely,

Division Manager
Poverty reduction and social protection division
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Internet: www.afdb.org



